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Upcoming Events
APRIL

Stork Report
	 If you have a new addition 
to your family, please contact 
Allison Poor 281-807-0244 
or alisonpoor@earthlink.net to 
share your news and have the 
WT Stork appear in your yard if 
desired.

Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of the 
Winchester Trails Trailwriter 

on the 1st day of each month at 
www.PEELinc.com

Greetings Winchester Trails,
	 First I would like to thank Paulette Walker and all of those that 
assisted her with Go Texan Day celebration. It was a great event 
attended by many. With Paulette’s leadership and enthusiasm, 
I look forward to several other events that make the Trails 
special. 
	 Due to weather, the Board meeting was rescheduled from 
March 6 to the following week heavy rain, tornado warnings, etc. 
did not permit the Board members to establish a quorum. Board 
meetings are important we consider the safety of the residents, 
PCMI and Board to be of greater significance. 
	 We are considering several issues including the rehabilitation 
of the tennis courts as well as repairs to the clubhouse. We have 
received bids to make the necessary repairs. Anyone who would 
like to volunteer to help with the management of the tennis 
courts, let the Board know. Please consider volunteering for this 
especially if you are a tennis player. 
	 Much like the rest of the Trails, the clubhouse is aging and 
is requiring more attention. We have areas where some of the 
exterior wood has deteriorated in addition, some of the gutters 
and roofing will require repair or replacement. We are also 
considering the replacement of the carpet inside the clubhouse 
with tile.   
	 The Board continues to attend the MUD 9 meetings to provide 
comments and concerns regarding the wall construction.  As 
you can see, the wall has been given much attention in late 
February and early March. We continue to work cooperatively 
with the MUD on the wall as well as the Park Plan. Please 
feel free to contact the WT Board or the MUD 9 Board know 
of any comments, concerns or questions you may have. This 
communication can be through emails, phone calls or attending 
the respective board meetings. 
	 With the warmer weather, we turn our attention to the pool. 
Look for pool tag registration and dates and times the pool will be 
open this season. As a reminder, if you have not paid your annual 
maintenance fees, the volunteers helping with the registration 
process cannot issue pool tags. Also, with the warmer weather 
we can look forward to several events including the 4th of July 
party. Volunteers are always needed and it is not too early to 
consider this. 
	 Until next month…
 	 Walter

April Fools Day		  1
Community Garage Sale	 19
Earth Day			   22

Reminder Pool
	 Look for your pool tags registration in the 
mail for this year’s pool tags!  They will also 
be available at the pool… please ensure your 
maintenance dues have been paid for this year.



�  Winchester Trails Trailwriter - April 2008	 Copyright © 2008 Peel, Inc.

Winchester Trails
Winchester Trails

Committee Chairmen

Maintenance Association Directors

MUD #9 Officers
David Gurghigian, President.................................. 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President................................. 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary....................................... 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary............................... 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy.....................................................281-955-1138
To ask questions or report problems concerning the Winchester 

Trails Subdivision, call
PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT

281-870-0585
Sheriff, Non-911 Calls............................................. 713-221-600

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson.............................................................832-237-8178
Jim Malone.................................................................281-890-3803
Ian McCrory...............................................................713-818-0138
Walter Sonne..............................................................281-894-7117
Paulette Walker..........................................................281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Linda Van Zuilekom................................................281-615-0335
Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar...............................kmzmerz-wt@yahoo.com
Newsletter Editor
	 Lisa Wooldridge.....................................................281-890-1417
Stork Committee
	 Alison Poor.............................................................281-807-0244
Tennis Representative
  Debbie Griesbach.....................................................281-894-9725
Welcome Committee
	 Missy Fouts........................................................... 832-237-5717
Yard of the Month
	 Ron Matthews........................................................281-955-1005

Deadline
The deadline for the May newsletter is April 10. 

All items should be sent to
Lisa Wooldridge at lwool2@sbcglobal.net.

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Winchester 
Trails Trailwriter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for 
all residents to receive a newsletter each month at no charge. 
No homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact our Sales Office at 888-687-6444; 
advertising@PEELinc.com for ad information and pricing The 
deadline for ads is the 10th of each month for the upcoming 
month’s newsletter.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. is 
not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously published materials 
which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web page articles without 
the original author's expressed written consent. Please do not submit articles which 
are in violation of this law.

www.PEELinc.com
Peel, Inc.

KELLY PEEL 512-989-8905, Ext. 22
Sales Manager kelly@PEELinc.com

 
203 West Main Street, Suite D PH. 512-989-8905
Pfl ugerville, Texas 78660 Fax 512-989-8946

Barker Cypress Campus
9191 Barker Cypress
Cypress, TX 77433

cyfair.lonestar.edu
affirmative action/eeo college

Check out the talent in the Center for 
the Arts at Lone Star College-CyFair

World Music Festival
April 4
Choral production

Hollywood Boulevard
April 11
Student Activities talent show

Spring 2008 
Student Exhibition 
April 15 - May 8
Art in the Bosque Gallery

A Piece of My Heart 
April 17 – April 27
Drama for mature audiences
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281-246-4966

If you are planning on moving
to a new subdivision...

sandiekeyser@aol.com

Call
Sandra!

Before you speak to a builder, you need to speak to me. I can 
save you THOUSANDS of dollars. Call today for floorplans, 
prices and locations of new subdivisions and builders. 
Interest rates are still low. Now is the time to BUY!

Go Texan Day
	 Our first annual Go Texan Day was met with bunches of hay, horse 
drawn carriage rides and bbq galore!  It was a great time of food fun 
and fellowship for our community.  Thank you to all our contestant 
cookers who did a fantastic job… the judging was long and hard but 
they finally came up with the final 2 winners!  Our brisket winner 
was Jim Giese and our chicken winner was Clay Wooldridge each 
were presented with trophies!  Way to go guys! Next year we will 
have a Chilli cook-off look for news flashes for more information!
	 I would like to offer my sincere thanks to the judges, cookers, 
children’s helpers, those who prepared, cleaned and came out to 
support our community. I would like to offer a special thanks to 
Paulette Walker without whose help this would not have been 
possible!  
	 Lisa Wooldridge

Mature Residents in the Pool
 	 Please note that our mature residents will have the 
pool every Wednesday morning from 9am - 10 am 
beginning in late April.

Front Section
10606 Bent Spur Ct.
Bert & Danette Isaacs

Yard of The Month

 Back Section
9318 Tepee
Wanda Reibenstein
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

 ENERGETIC SALES REPRESENTATIVES

WANTED FOR WORKING FROM HOME, 
EARNING EXTRA INCOME, AND

SELLING ADS IN YOUR NEWSLETTER

WANTED

VISIT WWW.PEELINC.COM/JOBS.PHP FOR MORE INFORMATION

888-687-6444   www.PEELinc.com

REWARD
COMMISSION BASED INCOME

BY PEEL INC.

HOWDY PARTNER-March 2008
	 The Trails welcomes Angie and Cameron Boone, who moved 
into their home at 9211 S. Pass Lane in late December.  Cameron is 
employed as a Commercial Real Estate Appraiser and Angie works 
as a Chemical Accountant. The Boone’s moved from the Galleria 
area, and they are enjoying their new home with their cat, Cali. 
	 The Howdy Partner feature of the TrailWriter is made possible 
through the efforts of the Welcome Committee.  If you are new to 
the neighborhood and have not been welcomed, please let us know. 
We also have Trails information available on our website at www.
winchestertrails.com.  Welcome to the Trails! 
	 Missy Fouts- 832-237-5717

	 Spring is here again and the onset of warmer weather is promoting 
vigorous growth, so it’s time to get busy in the yard and garden to keep 
pace with nature. There are lots of colorful bedding plants in all the 
nurseries and April is a good time for planting if you didn’t take care 
of it last month. 
	 Summer bulbs can be planted now - cannas, gladiolus, dahlia and 
caladium provide choices of color and height. Caladiums do well in 
shady areas. 
	 Chrysanthemums tend to spread like crazy, and it’s a good idea 
to divide and transplant at the end of this month or early May. They 
bloom in October when we have equal hours of daylight and darkness, 
but in our southern climate we may also get a bonus flowering session 
in spring after a mild winter. Throughout the summer, keep pinching 
back the tips for bushier growth and more blooms.
	 As the temperature starts climbing back into the 80’s the chinch 
bugs are likely to be feeding on our carefully-tended grass again, apply 
Diazinon granules to the lawn and beds every six to eight weeks. This 
also controls fire ants and takes care of fleas and ticks, and a good 
application around the house foundation helps to keep cockroaches 
out. 
	 An herb patch is an attractive and aromatic feature in the garden, 
as well as being very useful - it’s great to be able to cook or garnish 
with freshly picked parsley, basil or cilantro. Plants are available at 
the nurseries, and basil and cilantro both grow very quickly from seed. 

GREEN THUMB CORNER
Rosemary and oregano plants will survive for years in our climate, and 
mint is also perennial.
	 In the vegetable garden, beds prepared at least two weeks earlier 
are ready for planting seeds now that the soil is warming up. Beans, 
squash, cantaloupe, cucumber and corn are all rewarding crops which 
can provide a good harvest from a relatively small area. Okra and 
eggplant may be transplanted this month or next, and it’s not too late 
for tomato and pepper plants.
	 THIS MONTH’S TIP: A few minutes spent in sweeping up the 
clippings from the street will really enhance the appearance of your 
home and improve the quality of the neighborhood.
	 Phil Richards

http://www.winchestertrails.com/
http://www.winchestertrails.com/
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We currently publish newsletters
for the following subdivisions in Houston:

1-888-687-6444

Blackhorse Ranch
 Bridgeland

Canyon Gate at the Brazos
Coles Crossing
Cypress Mill

Enchanted Valley
Fairfield

Harvest Bend The Village
Lakes on Eldridge

Lakes on Eldridge North
Lakewood Grove
Legends Ranch

Longwood

Riata Ranch
Steeplechase
Summerwood
Village Creek

Waterford Harbor
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Windermere Lakes
Wortham Villages

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

www.PEELinc.com

Kelly Peel, Sales Manager
kelly@PEELinc.com

Winchester Trails – 
Classifieds

	 If you have something to sell why 
not sell it in our classifieds? Personal 
Classifieds run at no cost to Winchester 
Trails residents. Please e-mail me at 
lwool2@sbcglobal.net to get your ad in 
for the next newsletter.
	 Business Classifieds are $50, limit 
40 words for more information contact 
Sales at Peel, Inc. @ 512-989-8905 or 
@ advertising@peelinc.com

Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) run at no charge to 
Winchester Trails residents, limit 30 words, please e-mail lwool2@sbcglobal.net.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) are $50, limit 40 words, 
please contact Peel, Inc. Sales @ 512-989-8905 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

MILESTONES
New Teenagers - Happy 13th!
04/16 - Jackie Croft

New Drivers - Happy 16th!
04/02 - Kristy Nguyen
04/15 - Katelin Suter
04/17 - Aston Wallin
04/20 - Jacqueline Bontke
04/21 - Alex Hebert

Happy 1st Anniversary!
04/21 - Cameron & Angie Boone

Happy 15th Anniversary!
04/17 - Steve & Staci Atchison

Happy 20th Anniversary!
04/09 - Michael & Cindy Korenek
04/16 - Brendan & Priscilla McCormick
04/23 - Art & Cindy Formas
04/30 - Manuel & Catherine Zegarra

Happy 25th Anniversary!
04/09 - Walter & Tere Sonne
04/23 - Buzz & Kate Loeffler

Happy 30th Anniversary!
04/22 - Harold Gunn & Beth Wood-Gunn

Happy 35th Anniversary!
04/06 - Edmundo & Esther Flores

Garage Sale
Remember the date…. 

Our community garage sale is 
Saturday April 19 from 8-4
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Se habla espanol     Same day finance 
Most insurance Accepted 

“all of your dental needs under one roof “

www.lepowdental.com 

• General Dentistry
Team of Dental Specialists• 

• Preventative Care  
• Cosmetic Dentistry 
• Oral Surgery 
• Children’s Dentistry 
• Braces and Invisalign 
• Brite Smile 
• Partials and Dentures 

• 

• Periodontal Care and Surgery

(713) 937-0050 

Dress for Success
	 Dress for Success Houston is a not-for-profit organization that 
provides interview suits and confidence boosts to low-income women 
entering the job market.  The Send One Suit (S.O.S.) drive is an 
opportunity for any Trails resident to donate a gently used suit or 
dress in support of Dress for Success. Should you have such clothing 
items to donate to this effort, please contact Joe Bontke at 281-890-
5335 or joebontke@gmail.com  or Paulette Walker at 281-894-5708 
or paulette_walker@sbcglobal.net. Thank you in advance. 

Medical Mission Trip
	 Medical Mission Trip to Uspantan, Guatemala on July 12 to 
July 23, 2008. With the help of The University United Methodist 
Church and HELPS International, a team will be providing free 
surgeries, dental care and general medical clinics to the indigenous 
Mayans in Uspantan.  A ground team will concentrate on community 
development within Uspantan, installing water filtration systems, and 
building a new type of wood burning stove in local dwellings. 
If interested there are two ways to donate:

HELPS International, 15301 Dallas Parkway, Suite 200, 
Addison, Texas 75001, ATTN: Rita 	 Martin, 	 San Antonio 
Team #610 – 2008 Uspantan Trip
Direct donations for the stove and water filtration fund, can 
be made out to - University 	United 	 Methodist Church. 
In the Check Memo mark it “Water Filtration” or “ONIL 
Stove“.  	
 Donations can be sent to me at 10207 Hondo Hill, attn: Jim 
Giese, I will get the donations to the trip fund

- $45.00 will provide a water filtration unit for a family
 	 	 - $125 will provide an ONIL stove for a family 
	 Donations from you go directly to the Guatemalan mission.
	 Thanks for your help
	 Rachel and Jim Giese

1.

2.

3.

Ladies, Do You Like To Sing?
	 Join Houston Horizon Chorus, the women’s acapella chorus, for 
a three-week session of “Vocal REALity”, an opportunity for you to 
have REAL fun!

When:  Tuesdays, April 15-29, 6:30-10 PM
Where:  Grace Hall Education Center
              Unity Church of Christianity
              2819 Hillcroft, Houston
Cost:      Free!
Call:      1-877-571-4465 to register

Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444

mailto:joebontke@gmail.com
mailto:paulette_walker@sbcglobal.net
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